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Agreement with the Hameln Declaration district alliance 

K+S and the adjoining communities of the Werra and Weser 
rivers intensify their joint exchange 

K+S and the Hameln Declaration district alliance want to further intensify their 

joint exchange on reducing salt pollution in the Werra and Weser rivers. The 

Kassel-based fertilizer and salt producer and the supra-regional association of 

districts and communities bordering the rivers have signed an agreement in 

Göttingen to acknowledge the constructive discussions of recent years and 

further institutionalize them in the future. 

 

The agreement has a term of ten years and provides for a regular exchange of 

information. The common goal is to constructively support the further reduction of salt 

pollution in the Werra and Weser rivers as well as the respective measures planned for 

this purpose and strengthen the sustainable value creation of the potash industry in the 

Hessian-Thuringian potash district. In this context, the district alliance will examine 

what progress has already been made in the disposal of residues and what contribution 

K+S's further plans will make to improving the ecological status of the Werra and 

Weser rivers. In the spirit of this new, deeper cooperation, it was also agreed to clarify 

any points of contention in constructive dialogue. 

 

K+S is committed to constructive dialogue with stakeholders 

“With this agreement, we are deepening the trusting discussions with the district 

alliance and at the same time continuing our efforts to engage in constructive dialogue 

with stakeholders,” says K+S CEO Dr. Burkhard Lohr and recalls, for example, the 

successful settlement talks with the community of Gerstungen and BUND. Over the 
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past 20 years, K+S has already significantly reduced the pollution of the Werra and 

Weser rivers through high investments and great efforts. "We are pioneers in 

environmentally friendly mining and, as a reliable partner, we want to work together 

with the district alliance to further improve the ecological status of the rivers," 

summarizes Lohr. 

 

About K+S  

We make an important contribution to society: We enable farmers securing the world's food 

supply. Our products keep numerous industries running. We enrich consumers' daily lives and 

ensure safety in winter. With around 11,000 employees, production sites on two continents, and 

a global distribution network, we are a reliable partner for our customers. At the same time, we 

are realigning ourselves: We are focusing even more strongly than before on fertilizers and 

specialties. We are becoming leaner, more cost-efficient, more digital, and more performance-

oriented. On a solid financial basis, we are tapping into new markets and business models. We 

are committed to our responsibility towards society and the environment in all regions in which 

we operate. Learn more about K+S at www.kpluss.com. 
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